



Dear Sir,

"Special Constabulary Long Service Medal."

I am glad to inform you that His Majesty the King has been pleased to award you the "Special Constabulary Long Service Medal" for services rendered in the East Riding as a Special Constable during the War, and I take this opportunity of adding my grateful thanks to you for coming forward and willingly giving your assistance to the local Police at a time when help was greatly needed.

The following is an extract from the Secretary of State's letter received at this Office.

- "In view of the great pressure at present existing in the manufacture
- "of war medals the Secretary of State fears that it may be some
- "time before it will be possible to issue the Medal and Bar, but I
- "am to say that the Special Constables to whom the Medal has
- "been awarded are authorized to wear the ribbon of the Medal "forthwith."

A short length of the Ribbon is therefore enclosed herewith. When not affixed to the medal, only 1 inch of it should be worn, on the left breast.

Yours faithfully,

Major.

Chief Constable, East Riding (Yorks)

Mr J.W. Triffitt,

Special Constable East Riding Yorkshire.